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SUSK & USS Host Networking Event in Edmonton 

 
 
 

The Ukrainian Canadian Students’ Union (SUSK) and the Ukrainian Students’ Society at 
the University of Alberta (USS) hosted a joint networking event on November 26th, 2014. The 
event was hosted at, and sponsored by, St. John’s Institute on Whyte Avenue. The event was 
the first of its kind in Edmonton where students had an opportunity to meet Ukrainian 
professionals in many various industries. Backgrounds of the professionals included 
engineering, education, public relations, communications, finance, marketing, academia, 
warehousing, management, healthcare, and fine arts. 

 
Through the Ukrainian 

Canadian Congress Ukrainian 
Dragons initiative, SUSK 
received funding for several 
projects, including hosting 
networking events across 
Canada with their member 
Ukrainian Students’ 
Organizations are located. USS 
is a proud member of SUSK and 
works together to help foster a 
stronger Ukrainian student 
community across Canada. 

 
USS and SUSK would 

like to thank St. John’s Institute 
for generously sponsoring the 
event and for helping students 
and youth develop in the 
community. 

 
 
For more information on SUSK, please visit: http://susk.ca/ 
 
For more information on USS, please visit: https://www.facebook.com/UofAUSS 
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Students interacting with professionals at St. John’s Institute 


